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7 May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Silver Award Expeditions 
Practice: 13–16 June 2025 (Peak District) 
Actual: 19–21 September 2025 (Suffolk) 

As part of your child’s Duke of Edinburgh Silver Award, they have expressed an interest in participating in 
the above expeditions. 

For the practice we will leave school at 12 noon on Friday 13 June and return by approximately 7:00 pm on 
Monday 16 June. For the actual expedition we will leave at 8am on Friday 19 September and return by 
approximately 6:00 pm on Sunday. Due to changes in the year groups attending each weekend, the 
expeditions will be charged separately.  

The cost for the Peak District weekend will be £66.00. The cost for the Suffolk weekend will follow later this 
term. 

If you wish your child to participate in the DofE silver Peak District weekend, please complete the form 
below and make the payment via WisePay no later than Thursday 29 May 2025.  

Silver DofE practice expedition 13-16 June 

Please note that these costs are non-refundable except in the circumstance of an insurance claim for which 
we would need a doctor’s letter confirming your child is unfit to travel. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

DofE Manager 

mailto:office@taverhamhigh.org
https://forms.office.com/e/8ADiZcB1jz

